
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Friday, December 31, 2021 at 1:56 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu, students@coyote.csusb.edu 
Subject: Welcome Back to Campus Health and Safety Protocols 
 

As faculty, staff and students return to campus from the winter break beginning January 3, 2022, we 

want to remind all members of the university community to follow established safety 

protocols.  These include:  

• completing the daily health screening to ensure that you are healthy and well prior to 

physically coming onto campus; 

• wearing a mask at all times while on campus, regardless of vaccination status; and  

• completing mandatory testing for all unvaccinated faculty, staff and students accessing 

campus facilities. 
 

CSUSB continues to monitor COVID cases, including the Omicron variant, in the Inland Empire, and 

we therefore strongly recommend that all individuals coming onto either the San Bernardino or Palm 

Desert campuses: 

• Make plans to get your booster shot, if you have not already done so; 
• Continue mandatory testing, if you are still unvaccinated or are experiencing symptoms; and  

• If you are ill, stay home. 
 

As the pandemic situation changes, requirements and procedures will shift. We therefore ask that 

you monitor the Return of the Pack website (https://www.csusb.edu/covid-19) for the latest 

information.  

  

Thank you for your continued patience as we navigate this ongoing and fluid situation.  We wish 

everyone a Happy New Year and look forward to welcoming you back to campus on the 3rd. 
 
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus 
community. 

https://www.csusb.edu/covid-19
mailto:COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU

